
 

 June 4, 2012 Argyle Village Board Meeting 
 

Meeting opened at 5:30 P.M. at the Ransom Stiles’ house. 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Wes Clark; Trustees Joseph Lohret, Cher McCotter, Joanne 

McDowell; Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; and Clerk Joyann Stimpson. 

 

Mayor Clark set the calendar for the next for meetings 

 -July 2, August 6, September 3, and October 1 

 -all at the Stiles’ house 

 

Mayor gave the Board an update on the sidewalk grant 

 -the Village will be able to use local forces 

 -Mayor had a walk thru with Mike Stella and Water Commissioner Robinson 

 -new regulations so width can be 4 feet all the way 

 -must use State approved concrete 

 -have to have meeting with Ian Miller for State Highway work permit 

  -Mayor to get forms from Greenwich and Salem 

 -Town may do demolition 

 -will appoint Ken Bain as contractor at $20.00 per hour 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee McDowell, and carried, Ken 

Bain was appointed as contract worker at $20.00 per hour. 

 

Mayor informed Board he would be putting together a nuisance law that would contain 

restrictions on noise, fires, litter, and “junk” in yards. 

 

Commissioner Robinson gave board the water report 

 -two off the wells tripped off but did restart 

 -brush needs to be cleaned up at the wells 

  -Clerk to contact Mike Newell to do clean up 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee Lohret, and carried, 

minutes for May 7, 2012 Board meeting were approved as written. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell, seconded by Trustee McCotter, and carried, 

Clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of June, 2012. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee McCotter, and carried, the 

Board meeting was adjourned at 6:10 P.M. 

 

 

Joyann Stimpson 

Clerk 

 


